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Subject:
Presentation on the naming processes of the Garbers Church Road Shared Use Path
Presented By:  Thomas Hartman, PE, LEED AP, Director of Public Works
The Garbers Church Road Shared Use Path (GCRSUP) has been under development by the City
since 2015 and is nearing the construction phase, which is scheduled to begin in the Spring of 2021.
With the pending construction Public Works staff have begun to evaluate the future name of the
shared use path. Naming this path is important as it will establish branding / marketing of the path, as
well as the public safety importance since naming it will allow the path to be addressed similarly to a
City street. This is an important aspect as it is planned to have trail markers placed along the path, so
that if a citizen has an event where public safety is needed, they can be located and the quickest
response to the location can be provided.
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